
  

 
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

Tilston Parochial CE Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Kelsey Mort 

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk 

26th January 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Young Voices 

 
 

It has been another busy week with many exciting things going on around the 

school.  We were extremely proud of our KS2 children who attended the Young 

Voices Concert in Manchester.  Our children behaved exceptionally well and were 

fantastic ambassadors for our school.  It was a very enjoyable evening and a 

memorable experience!   

 

Let’s Celebrate 

 

The 2017 Primary School League Tables have been published and Tilston Primary 

School is one of the TOP 5 Primary Schools in Cheshire!  Congratulations to 

everyone for your continued hard work and dedication! 

 

Education Sunday 

 

On Sunday 4th February 2018 we will be joining in with Education Sunday at St Mary’s 

Church.  We will be singing a variety of songs and would appreciate it if you could 

please complete and return the slip if your child is able to attend.  Details of the 

service are attached.   

 

Personal Development Goals 

 

This week’s personal development goal is to work hard.  We know that hard work 

pays on in the form of success.  Well done to the following children who have 

worked hard throughout the week. 

 

Stars of the Week 
YR Jessica: For working hard in Maths. 

Y1 Hugo: For working really hard on his story. 

Y2 Joe: Working hard on his multiplication work in Maths. 

Y3 Ronan: Working hard and staying focused on his work. 

Y4 Jessica: For working hard to share her wonderful ideas. 

Y5 Lily: For having fun working hard. 

Y6 Savannah: For working hard in all areas of school life. 
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NSPCC Number Day 

 

 
On Friday 2nd February we will be taking part in the NSPCC Number Day.  Many 

mathematical activities have been planned for both indoor and outdoor learning.  

We would like all children to dress for the occasion and wear an outfit with a number 

theme and would appreciate a small donation of £1 for the NSPCC. 

 

 

I would like to thank members of the Tilston Landscape and Wildflower Group for 

kindly offering to support us in developing our school grounds. If anybody has a 

passion for gardening and wildlife and would like to work with us on our project, 

please let me know.  

                                                                                                                                       
I hope you all have a great weekend and I look forward to seeing you all on 

Monday!  

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs Kelsey Mort 

 

 

My child/ren________________________________________________ will be able to 

attend Education Sunday on Sunday 4th February 2018 at 10:30am.   

 

 

Signed: _________________________________________________ Date: ____________ 

 

 

 

 
 

                Menu for week beginning 29th January 2018 

Monday Sausage, potatoes and veg 

or omelette, crusty bread and salad. 

Tuesday Cottage pie and veg 

or jacket with cheese & beans  

Wednesday Award-Winning Roast Dinner 
Thursday Chicken curry with rice 

or tuna and cheese hot baguette  

Friday Cheese and tomato pizza, chips and veg 

or fish, chips & veg 
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